
This is Your NH Knights Bi-Weekly Newsletter NH State Council – Week of 2/11/2024 
State Deputy Message  Bi-Weekly Briefing  Week of: February 11, 2024  

Worthy Brother Knights, 

With the Pro-life march just behind us, it's important for us to always handle ourselves in a non-confrontational 

manner while being out in public for any issue be it pro-life or simply defending our faith. 

Attached is an analysis from our State Advocate Jordan Ulery, which has a link to an article about a family 

being arrested at gunpoint for praying outside an abortion clinic. 

We must realize, in this society when we take a stand, we ourselves are becoming targets.   Grand Knights, 

please forward this to your council members, every brother needs to understand the risks we now take. 

I know the attached material is wordy, but it's important to understand the underlying issues it contains. 

God Bless, 

Tim 
Timothy Kingsley, NH State Deputy 

We invite for the church. The more we invite the stronger the church will be.    

 

Advise from our State Advocate 
Today the Clerk of the House read a memo to all Representatives 

warning of some rather vile letters being sent to select members of the 

General Court.  While I did make the "Most Radical" list on a site 

recently removed after it was crashed multiple times by Pro-Life 

conservatives, I have not yet been privileged with being derogatorily 

called a person with far more eumelanin than have I.  Vile language 

indeed, but I am remembering a verse about having one's beard plucked 

from the Gospels.  

That aside. I came across a very partisan article regarding the treatment 

of a family group prayerfully, nonviolently, respectfully hold vigil at an 

abortionary. For those that care, the place where babies are killed is not, 

to me, a health clinic any more than are the planned "end of life treatment 

centers" are holistic medicine.  You may recall a now failing news outlet 

once famously described the burning of Portland, OR (I believe) was a 

mostly peaceful protest.  There is a link to the article below.  

Please remember the Daily Signal is partisan, so just skip over the "anti" 

(political personage) BS and focus on the underlying issue.  There is a 

federal law that prevents blockading or harassing or interfering (or 

apparently engaging in prayerful protest) around abortionaries. The 

family was arrested at gun point at their home in a raid sometime after 

the protest.  Yes, arrested at gun point in front of their family, minor 

children and neighbors for exercising the First Amendment Rights of 

both Religious Expression (the practice thereof) and of Speech.  

Diocletian would be proud was one of the first thoughts I had upon 

reading this article. In China, Russia, Myanmar, Saudi Arabia, Iran, 

Syria, Yemen, Australia, Canada and the United Kingdom people have 

been arrested for exercising their religious and speech rights, but in the 

USA? 

Thus, the question arises; why post this article in a K of C venue?  I am 

not advocating for this or that candidate.  I am not saying this or that 

party is the only one that has value.  I am known in Concord to hold 

strong views and being capable of defending those views with facts.  I 

have also co-sponsored some significant legislation with persons not 

registered in the same party as am I; I recently defended two 

Hillsborough County Democrats from intra-party verbal and, in one case, 

near physical abuse.  

I am warning that standing for a cause, even a cause as great as Holy 

Mother Church, pro-life issue, or conformity to our Constitution, may 

have consequences.  That does not mean avoiding the issues, that merely 

means be aware.  Conduct yourself with dignity and respect for others.  

Go out of your way to avoid confrontation, break no laws (I could say 

peacefully and patriotically, but that may not unfortunately be a good 

phrase to use any more); HOWEVER, put on the armor of God and make 

your voices heard.  While you are at it make sure someone, not in the 

demonstration, is legally recording (voice recordings are illegal in NH 

except where allowed by law (RSA 570A)) your actions for use in 

defense if something untoward happens. In the words of the Watch 

Sergeant on Hill Street Blues "Let's be safe out there!" 

https://www.dailysignal.com/2024/01/30/pro-life-activists-charged-

biden-doj-face-11-years-prison-peaceful-protest/  

Jordan Ulery, State Advocate 

Evangelize our Faith, Share our Order  

Campaign for People with Intellectual Disabilities 

(Tootsie Roll Forms) 
Forms for 2024 are now available under the State Council Forms menu 

option as well as below. Please contact me with any questions you may 

have on the Program. 

 

Campaign for People with Intellectual Disabilities & Charity Forms 

 

Campaign for People with Intellectual Disabilities Program  

 

Campaign for People with Intellectual Disabilities Guidelines  

 

Tootsie Roll: Order Supplies  

 

Campaign for People with Intellectual Disabilities Report (Disbursement)  

Steve Schaefer, State Chairman 

(801) 682-6839 patssb362002@yahoo.com 
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Free Throw Competition 
     I have offered to help the State Free Throw Chairman to send out a 

notice and ask for a RSVP for those councils that will be holding a local 

Free Throw for there area. With the help of our District Deputies and 

Grand Knights , everyone should be informed where they can go and 

compete on a local level. If your council is not having a Free Throw 

competition then make sure your District Deputy knows of this so he can 

report back to the Community Director. 

     We would like to have this wonderful opportunity for each and every 

child to compete with their age group and take home a winning trophy. 

PLEASE, PLEASE let your District Deputy and PLEASE report your 

Date, Location and Times that your council will be holding this event. 

Each District Deputy should be reporting back to our Community 

Director Bob Garand. We can then post your information before the State 

Competition and email it out to everyone. 

Edward A. McCann, PSD 

NH State Executive Secretary 

56 Brookside Drive, Merrimack, NH 03054 

C (603) 493-0383 H (603) 424-7185 emccann777@comcast.net 

State Council Free Throw Championship 
Where: Mount Royal Academy, 
26 Seven Hearths Lane, Sunapee, NH 
When: Saturday, March 16th 
10AM - doors open at 9AM. 
Contact: Jason Holliston, council 

#4983, jason.holliston@protonmail.com 

State Free Throw Championship Flyer 

Attn: GKs & FSs 

Brothers! 

It’s that time of year to report your good works to the government 
for some reason.  Politics aside, the IRS is now demanding we 
send in form 990.  It is up to each FS of each Council, Circle and 
Assembly to complete of have completed the appropriate type of 
form 990.  Councils with GROSS receipts of less than $50,000 
annually can do a "postcard" or electronic filing.  More than $50K, 
an accountant or tax expert should be hired. 

Which ever way, THE TAXES MUST BE REPORTED, even if 
there are none. 

Thank you! 
Jordan Ulery, State Advocate 
Evangelize our Faith, Share our Order 

Our Mission Partners 
Special Olympics New Hampshire is 
grateful for the annual support of our 
Mission Partners who help bring our 
programs to life. 
If you go to  the website for SONH.org you 
will see the K of C advertise as a 
sponsor for Special Olympics 
I created a QR Code for everyone to use 
to access the SONH Website. See 

attached. 

Edward A. McCann, PSD 
NH State Executive Secretary 
56 Brookside Drive, Merrimack, NH 03054 
C (603) 493-0383, H (603) 424-7185 
emccann777@comcast.net 

40 Days for Life 

The Spring/Lenten Campaign begins Ash Wed Feb 14 thru Palm Sunday 

March 24 every day from 7am to 7pm. Please join us as prayerful, 

peaceful, non-confrontational witnesses to the sanctity of all human life 

by praying and fasting at home, or on the public sidewalk outside 

Planned Parenthood, 24 Pennacook Street, Manchester. Remember, we 

pray for ALL victims of abortion--unborn children, parents, families, 

abortion workers, legislators...because it affects everyone in our society. 

Over 44 million abortions were done worldwide last year alone, the 

world's leading cause of death for the fifth year in a row! Your 

participation in 40 DFL campaigns since 2007 has resulted in: 

24,224 lives saved 

148 abortion clinics closed 

256 abortion workers quit 

Kickoff Rally is Sun Feb 11, 2pm, St Elizabeth Seton church hall, 

Meetinghouse Rd, Bedford. Main speakers are Lori Safford and her 2 

sons Ben and Sam. You won't want to miss this one, as they are frequent 

advocates for life at NH Legislative and Senate hearings relating to all 

life issues--abortion, assisted suicide... 

They are real-life witnesses to why abortion should be unthinkable. Come 

to hear about Lori's resistance to recommended abortions for her sons--

the doctors at Boston Children's Hospital were wrong 20 years ago when 

they told her both her sons would not survive their childhoods. Their 

lifelong battles with Duchenne Muscular Distrophy have been both 

rewarding for them and inspiring for others, as they are living full, 

productive lives. Come and hear their heartfelt testimony about living out 

God's Plan for them, even under difficult circumstances. 

From 40 Days For LIfe Jan 30, 2024 Podcast: The Myth of "Choice": 

According to a new peer-reviewed study from the Charlotte Lozier 

Institute, nearly 70% of abortions are coerced, unwanted, or inconsistent 

with women's preferences (43% of post-abortive mothers reported that 

their abortions were inconsistent with their values and preferences). 

Panic, fear, pressure, coercion...are these really "choices"? This is why 

we need to be "out there" in the public, especially at abortion sites, to 

offer those facing unplanned pregnancies an "out", a path of hope to 

counter the panic, fear, coercion they're facing. Most don't really want the 

abortion--they're looking for a reason to not go through with it--your 

presence and prayers can be the ray of hope they need. 

The annual March for Life in Concord last Saturday had about 300 

people (by my guess). The theme was "Empowering Pregnant Women to 

Keep Their Babies."  That's what you're doing by being present on the 

sidewalk--empowering them to make the right choice. As the study above 

shows, most women are looking for a lifeline, a glimmer of hope and 

support, to persuade them to keep their babies. Seeing you there may just 

be what they need to have that change of heart to reconsider what they're 

about to do. 

The Manchester website is open at 40daysforlife.com/manchester. You 

can sign up for vigil hours by creating an account on the website, or, if 

you prefer, just contact Manchester Leader Norm Thibault, at 603-289-

0574 and I'll do the signup steps for you. Pick the hours that work for 

you. Please avoid Wed and Saturday, as these are covered by Pray For 

Life Center and NH Knights of Columbus. 

Here's the schedule of the other Manchester events; they're posted on the 

website. Also, there are separate downloadable flyers available on the 

website, a campaign flyer and an eventrs flyer--please print them out and 

post them wherever you think someone may be moved by them to 

participate.  

Marian Knights of Columbus Rosary: 

http://nhknight.org/index.php/en/2107-free-throw-competition
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Sat March 2, 10am, on the public sidewalk outside PP, 24 Pennacook St, 

Manchester 

Midpoint Candlelight Vigil: 

Wed March 6, 6:30pm on the public sidewalk outside PP, 24 Pennacook 

St, Manchester 

Closing Rally: 

Sun March 24, 2pm, on the public sidewalk outside PP, 24 Pennacook 

St, Manchester 

Suggestion: take a chance and invite one or more of your friends or 

acquaintances to come with yoiu to the kickoff on Feb 11--its a great way 

to start their Super Bowl Sunday festivities a llittle early! 

Norman Thibault 

Manchester NH - Leader 

40daysforlifemanchester@gmail.com 

This communication is generated by your local campaign coordinators. 40 Days for Life has 

not reviewed or contributed to this communication. If you have questions, comments, or 

concerns, please reply to this message or email 40daysforlifemanchester@gmail.com. You can 

also email 40 Days for Life HQ at: info@40daysforlife.com. 

Penguin Plunge 
Hi Brothers 

Our fellow brothers over at St John Neuman, 

Merrimack, are participating the Penguin 

Plunge to raise money for the Special 

Olympics.  Please see the attached flier and 

consider donating.  A website link is in the 

flier. Feb 11th 

Remember there is also the High School 

Penguin Plunge of Feb 10th. I will be there 

volunteering for this event. 

This website is the most current one. 

https://fundraising.sonh.org/event/hs-penguin-plunge 

I would like to know if we have anyone else involved with the 

Plunge. Please let me know even if you are doing the Plunge at 

home. Send in Pictures to me please. 

Edward A. McCann, PSD 

State Executive Secretary 

Special Olympics Chairman 

Penguin Plunge Flyer 

Respect Life Day of Fasting, Adoration and Benediction 

Hello again to all, 

Just a short note, but a big THANK YOU to all who made the subject 

Respect Life Day of Fasting, Adoration and Benediction this past 

monday and Tuesday another success....especially Deacon Tom and host 

council at St. Martk's 10488. It all went very smoothly, and the light 

refreshments hit the spot afterwards with some good camaraderie. 

We had in-person coverage for all 24 hours, and 9 parishes / councils 

represented. Hopefully we are all encouraged to continue daily prayer 

thruout the year. If God wills, we will plan to run it again next year. 

Thanks Again 

John 

John P. Matuszewski, KofC Event Chairman 

H:603-434-4098. cell:603-557-5377 

 

Feast of St. Joseph - Invite from Bishop Libasci 
Bishop Peter Libasci invites all men of the 
diocese to join him in celebrating the Feast 
of St. Joseph 

Saturday, March 16, 2024 
St. Joseph Cathedral 
Manchester, NH 

7:30 - 10:30am 

To register for the event go to http://www.catholicnh.org/mosj 
Seating for breakfast is limited to the first 240 registrants. Cost is 
only $12.00. 

For Information Contact: Bill Donroe, bdonroe@comcast.net 

Per Capita Files are now available on the State Website 
1. Please log into your State Website account. If you need assistance 

with your account email me at G.Taillon@Comcast.net  

2. On the Main Menu select Local Councils' News 

3. Select Per Capita Files 

4. Scroll down to your Council Number and click on the link 

5. Your Per Capita file will display on your screen. Print it out or select 

Download to save as a local desktop file. 

6. District Deputies can scroll to the bottom on the list where they will 

find links to all the Per Capita files in their district. 

 

 

Interview with Jason Hennessy, President of NHRTL 
Below is a link to an interview Jason Hennessy, President of NHRTL and 

I participated last Saturday during the NH Right to Life 

Mass/Rally/March/Luncheon. Not only did we have a record number of 

pro-life warriors participate in this terrific event, but the weather was also 

a record high! Please feel free to distribute to all brother Knights. Choose 

God, choose life  

Peter's Corner - March for Life Concord NH 2024 

Roy Dennehy, KOC State Life Director & Trustee, NHRTL 
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Ceremonial Team Registration and Listing 
The NH State Council has designed a 

portal for councils, which have established 

in-person Degree Teams, to enter their 

location and contact information.  This is 

part of our effort to provide a resource 

where Grand Knights can contact a nearby 

council for such circumstances as needing 

a substitute Degree Team member, getting 

a candidate to an alternate exemplification 

because he cannot attend his own council's, 

or teams in formation wishing to observe 

an in-person ceremony. 

1. To enter your council’s information, 

please visit 

https://www.nhknight.org,  

click on "Home",  

2. then on "Ceremonial Team Registration"   

3. To view the current list, visit https://www.nhknight.org,  

4. click on "Home",  

5. then on "Ceremonial Teams Listing". 

If you have any questions, please reach out to me and I will be glad to 

assist.  My thanks to PSD and Webmaster Greg Taillon for his work on 

this new feature. 

Ron Barnovsky, NH State Ceremonials Director 

barnovsky@comcast.net  603-809-6768 (cell/text) 

Knights of Columbus Insurance Recruitment 
Lead a life of service to your community and Catholic families in your 

community.  Work for a company that aligns with your Catholic faith. 

Learn more about becoming a Knights of Columbus field agent: 

kofc.org/careers 

Kevin Brown, FICF, LUTCF®  (603) 305-0204 Kevin.Brown@kofc.org 

Recruitment Flyer 

Canonization Rosary of Blessed Fr. McGivney 
All Knights are invited to join in praying the scriptural rosary for the canonization 

of Blessed Fr. McGivney on the 4th Thursday of each month (except November 
16, 2023 and March 21, 2024).  To register see the bottom of this article. This is a 

special scriptural rosary that helps us stay engaged in meditation on the life of 

Christ and the mystery of the rosary.  Blessed Fr. McGivney deserves our prayers 

and asks The Father to grant our heart-felt petitions. 

Fr. McGivney's zeal for the proclamation of the Gospel and generous concern for 

the needs of his brothers and sisters is an outstanding witness of Christian 

solidarity and fraternal assistance.  By Apostolic Authority, Pope Francis decreed 
Fr. Michael McGivney be given the title of Blessed in 

September 2020 and his Memorial to be celebrated each August 13th. 

There are many ways to honor our founding father through mass liturgy, prayer for 

his canonization, a novena, a litany, devotions, liturgy of the hours, short films and 
sharing his life and legacy with others.  Please use this URL to access 

https://www.kofc.org/un/en/events/father-mcgivney-beatification 

To begin to appreciate this faithful servant to Jesus, join us for the monthly rosary 

and please request other members to join in this prayer. 

Vivat Jesus, 

Chip Lukitsch, Father McGivney Guild State Chairman 

Blessed Michael McGivney Rosary - online 

The NH State Council is hosting an online Blessed Michael McGivney rosary on 
the fourth Thursday of each month at 7:00 pm through June 22, 2024 (third 

Thursday exceptions on November 16, 2023 and March 21, 2024). 

Please register below. 

Register for the online Blessed Michael McGivney Rosary webinar 

For the people joining the Blessed Michael McGivney Rosaries, here are the 

scripts for each of the mysteries: 

Joyful Mysteries   Luminous Mysteries  Sorrowful Mysteries 

Glorious Mysteries 

Penny A Knight A Day Program (PKD) 
December 13, 2023 

To: Worthy District Deputies, Worthy Grand Knights, Worthy Financial 

Secretaries: 

Vocations to the priesthood and religious life are very important to the 

Catholic Church and to our Order. We need priests to offer the Holy 

Sacrifice of the Mass and to teach and lead us on the path to Jesus. 

Education costs are extremely high for the candidates to the priesthood 

and religious life. The NH State Council wants to assist these men and 

women with a special calling by providing financial support for their 

education. 

The Penny-A-Knight-A-Day (PKD) program was established by the 

NH State Council at the October 2009 Quarterly Meeting.  This program 

is voluntary and provides needed dollars to the NH State Council 

Vocations fund.   This fund is used to support religious vocations to 

qualified candidates throughout the State of NH. 

On an annual basis, the PKD program asks each Brother Knight to add an 

additional $3.65 (Penny-A- Knight-A-Day) to their annual council 

dues.  The entire $3.65 would be deposited into the NH State Council 

Vocations fund and used for priests and religious. 

The process is as follows: 

• Council Financial Secretary (FS) sends out the annual dues statements to the 

members. 

o An additional note is added to the billing statement using in Member 
Management System (or separate insert - see page 3) asking the member 

to add PKD - $3.65 (.01 per day X 365) to their annual dues for the NH 

State Council Vocations Fund NOTE: Keep in mind this is 
a voluntary program. 

• FS collects the additional $3.65 and maintains separate documentation to track 

the PKD funds collected. 

• The FS prepares a Report of Vouchers entry for all PKD donations from the 

Council to the Council Treasurer who in turn will write one check payable to 

the “NH State Council”, annotating in the “Memo” line “Vocations Fund.” 

• Treasurer mails the check to the State Council Secretary before the State 

Convention. 

• The State Deputy will present a check representing the combined donations of 
all NH State Councils to the Bishop of Manchester at the State Convention. 

• A check in the amount of $3,355.75 was presented to our Bishop at the April 

2023 Convention. 

I want to emphasize again that this is a voluntary program. However, 

because of the shortage of priests and religious, it is imperative that we as 

Knights of Columbus do all we can to promote religious vocations 

throughout the world and especially in the State of New Hampshire. 

Please bring this proposal to the membership at your very next Council 

Business meeting. 

The candidates for the priesthood and religious life will be most grateful 

to the Order for our donations to assist them in completing their 

theological studies. 

Fraternally, 

David A. Wilson 

Penny A Knight A Day (PKD), NH State Council Chairman 

NOTE: The below text can also be copied and pasted into the body of the Billing 

Statement created using the Supreme Member Management System Billing 
application. 

  ******************************************************** 

Penny-A-Knight-A-Day (PKD) Program 

Voluntary program to provide funding to support the NH State Council 

Vocations Fund. 100% of the funds collected will go directly to the 

Vocations Fund for candidates to the priesthood and religious life. 

Add $3.65 to your council’s annual dues assessment and include in the 

check sent to your Financial Secretary. The State Deputy will present a 

check representing the combined donations of all NH State Councils to 

the Bishop of Manchester at the State Convention. 
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GK and FS Forum Schedules 
Grand Knight Forum 07:00pm - 08:00pm 

Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone. 

https://meet.goto.com/940789621 

You can also dial in using your phone. 

Access Code: 940-789-621 

United States: +1 (224) 501-3412 

Get the app now and be ready when your first meeting starts: 

Join the meeting in seconds - GoTo 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Financial Secretary forum 07:00pm - 08:00pm 

Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone. 

https://meet.goto.com/927464629 

You can also dial in using your phone. 

Access Code: 927-464-629 

United States: +1 (571) 317-3122 

Get the app now and be ready when your first meeting starts: 

https://meet.goto.com/install 

 

 
 

How to Submit Articles for Weekly Newsbrief 

Articles that are to be included in the Bi-Weekly Updates and Weekly 

News briefs are to be sent to the Weekly Update Email 

(weeklyupdates@nhknight.org). Submissions must be received no later 

than 3:00 pm on Sunday to be considered for each Monday’s issue. 

Please send the information to be posted in the raw text format so that the 

information can be easily copy and pasted into an article. Also, please let 

us know how long you would like to have the article published. 

Mission Statement 
The Purpose of the “New Hampshire State Council Weekly Briefing” 

is to provide the membership timely information from your State 

Officers, District Deputies, Director’s, Chairman, Councils, and 

Assemblies of the New Hampshire State Council. 

The Goal is to provide concise, short term, notices, communications, and 

newsworthy articles, to complement the New Hampshire State Council 

Website. 

Spread the word! Grand Knights and Faithful Navigators, please 

remember to share these briefings by forwarding them to your email 

rosters and refer to the information at your business meetings. 

 

Prayer Requests 
Registered users can create a Prayer Request article by using the Prayer 
Request Submission.  Please note that the prayer request will not be 

published immediately.  We will receive an email of the submission; we 

will then update the article and progress the article to "Published" status. 

 

Fasting, Adoration and Benediction 
Hello Again Everyone, 

Once Again (27th Year), Requesting Your Support - Pretty Simple. 

As you may remember from previous years, I'm the chairman of the 

subject event, and together with our councils, have been co-sponsoring 

the subject Day of Fasting, Rosary, and Benediction (this is our 27th 

year) for the sins of our nation against the Culture of Life. See 

attachments. 

Request your support --pretty simple: --all materials are in the 

attachments -- I hope we will continue to work together on this, by 

advertising in your Church Bulletins, and advocating at your monthly 

meetings, publishing in newsletters, and of course, attending (e.g., select 

hour of adoration, and at Benediction) hosted by St. Mark's, 

Londonderry, on 22,23 Jan , 2024 -- Monday night 7pm adoration start 

thru Tuesday 7pm Benediction start. 

Various GKs have led a decade of the rosary at the Benediction in the 

past, and hope to do so again this year. I took the latest emails/contacts 

from the state directory, but if any errors, please forward to the correct 

folks.....and cc me for my records. 

Getting this should be: 

10488 Londonderry (HOST): Nick Maffattone(GK); Bob Oliver (PGK), 

Dennis Pedley 

(RTL), Brian Roche (PGK), 

Deacon Tom (celebrant this year again), Greg Cappiello (refreshment). 

(Nick / Dennis...I will handle bulletin ) 

6949 Londonderry: Fred Heinrich(GK); Chip Lukitsch (PGK,DD18), 

Bill Schenkelberg(PGK), (Fred / Chip / Bill , I will handle bulletin, 

meeting handouts) 

3023 Derry Angelo Petruzziello (GK); Dick LaPlume (RTL) 

4442 Salem Ken Tarara(GK);Rick Veilleux (PGK);Peter Klecan (RTL) 

5162 Hudson John Frechette(GK); Jake Izzo (PGK);  

7572 Windham Nick Shea (GK); Michael Funk (PGK), Bob 

Guyre(PGK), Roy Dennehy (RTL) 

13026 Litchfield Laurence Sevigny(GK); Marc Lacerte (PGK), Jason 

Blais (PGK, PDD), James Slayer (FS) 

Roy Dennehy Life Directors list: 

6902, Pelham, Bill Brewster (GK) 

6725, Merrimack, Norm Thibault., David Fuccillo, Other District 

Deputies: DD8, George Fredette (4442,5162,6902,7572,10488) 

DD4, Jay Morris (3023, 13026) 
 

State Community/Newsletter/Website: 

Allen Ouellette, Bob Jones; Tristan Ouellette; Greg Taillon 

The attachment gives all the details, provides some flyers (the ones with 

the rose symbol) that can be posted on bulletin boards, sample bulletin 

announcement for advertising the activity, and blank adoration signup 

sheets for you to use-- but note I prefer / request to have people call / 

email me directly as I've said on the sheets. 

Please discuss at your councils, advertise as soon as you can -- at 

meetings, and in the church in Nov/Dec/January, so folks can contact me 

for an hour of adoration overnight from7pm Monday, Jan 22 thru 

Tuesday, 7pm, Jan 23, 2024. The host parish is St. Mark's Church, 

Londonderry, Council 10488. I'll email/call in Jan to get names/time 

slots... but folks should email or call me directly is best...please. 

Please look over the info, and I will try to follow up...... and we can 

discuss any questions... Thanks in advance for spreading the word and 

participating in the event. 

 

John P Matuszewski, Event Chairman 

Council 6949, Londonderry 

603-434-4098 cell:603-557-5377 

 
 
 

 

https://meet.goto.com/940789621
https://meet.goto.com/install
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http://nhknight.org/index.php/en/home/submit-prayer-request?view=form
http://nhknight.org/index.php/en/home/submit-prayer-request?view=form


 

Upcoming Events 

Sat Feb 10 @ 5:00PM - 

Catholic Charities Mardi Gras Gala 

Wed Feb 21 @ 7:00PM - 08:00PM 

Grand Knight Forum 

Thu Feb 22 @ 7:00PM - 08:00PM 

Blessed Michael McGivney Rosary - online 

Wed Feb 28 @ 7:00PM - 08:00PM 

Financial Secretary Forum 

Sat Mar 02 @ 8:00AM - 12:00PM 

Executive Board Meeting 

Fri Mar 08 @ 7:00PM - 08:00PM 

Online Degree (7:00pm-8:00pm) 

Sat Mar 09 @ 7:00PM - 10:00PM 

Granite Award Banquet 

Sat Mar 16 @10:00AM - 

State Free Throw Championship 

Wed Mar 20 @ 7:00PM - 08:00PM 

Grand Knight Forum 

Thu Mar 21 @ 7:00PM - 08:00PM 

Blessed Michael McGivney Rosary - online 

Wed Mar 27 @ 7:00PM - 08:00PM 

Financial Secretary Forum 

Fri Mar 29 @ 8:00AM - 05:00PM 

Founder's Day 

Sat Apr 06 @ 8:00AM - 12:00PM 

Executive Board Meeting 

Sun Apr 07 @ 7:00PM - 09:00PM 

4th Degree Biennial Meeting 

Prayer Requests 

• Passing of Richard F McDermott, Rich's dad 

 
 
 

 

 

http://nhknight.org/index.php/en/component/jevents/icalrepeat.detail/2024/02/10/1425/-/catholic-charities-mardi-gras-gala?Itemid=101&filter_reset=1
http://nhknight.org/index.php/en/component/jevents/icalrepeat.detail/2024/02/21/1406/-/grand-knight-forum?Itemid=101&filter_reset=1
http://nhknight.org/index.php/en/component/jevents/icalrepeat.detail/2024/02/22/1355/-/blessed-michael-mcgivney-rosary-online?Itemid=101&filter_reset=1
http://nhknight.org/index.php/en/component/jevents/icalrepeat.detail/2024/02/28/1415/-/financial-secretary-forum?Itemid=101&filter_reset=1
http://nhknight.org/index.php/en/component/jevents/icalrepeat.detail/2024/03/02/1384/-/executive-board-meeting?Itemid=101&filter_reset=1
http://nhknight.org/index.php/en/component/jevents/icalrepeat.detail/2024/03/08/1373/-/online-degree-7-00pm-8-00pm?Itemid=101&filter_reset=1
http://nhknight.org/index.php/en/component/jevents/icalrepeat.detail/2024/03/09/1390/-/granite-award-banquet?Itemid=101&filter_reset=1
http://nhknight.org/index.php/en/component/jevents/icalrepeat.detail/2024/03/16/1431/-/state-free-throw-championship?Itemid=101&filter_reset=1
http://nhknight.org/index.php/en/component/jevents/icalrepeat.detail/2024/03/20/1407/-/grand-knight-forum?Itemid=101&filter_reset=1
http://nhknight.org/index.php/en/component/jevents/icalrepeat.detail/2024/03/21/1356/-/blessed-michael-mcgivney-rosary-online?Itemid=101&filter_reset=1
http://nhknight.org/index.php/en/component/jevents/icalrepeat.detail/2024/03/27/1416/-/financial-secretary-forum?Itemid=101&filter_reset=1
http://nhknight.org/index.php/en/component/jevents/icalrepeat.detail/2024/03/29/1391/-/founder-s-day?Itemid=101&filter_reset=1
http://nhknight.org/index.php/en/component/jevents/icalrepeat.detail/2024/04/06/1385/-/executive-board-meeting?Itemid=101&filter_reset=1
http://nhknight.org/index.php/en/component/jevents/icalrepeat.detail/2024/04/07/1422/-/4th-degree-biennial-meeting?Itemid=101&filter_reset=1
http://nhknight.org/index.php/en/home/prayer-requests/2099-passing-of-richard-f-mcdermott-rich-s-dad

